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Dave Cook opened the meeting with approximately 20 members on ZOOM.  Thank you, 
Stephanie Hesler for raising the flag.   
 
Announcements  
 

• President Dave informed us that, although he is not a member of our club, Neil 
Teague recently had back surgery and is slowly recuperating.  If anyone would 
like to call him to wish him well his phone no.is  315-729-3418. His e-mail is 
nteague@rochester.rr.com 

• Dave also spoke to Bob Stenzel and reported he’s doing great. He is not on 
Zoom, so he misses coming  to meetings.  Dave told Bob that we hope to have 
an “in person” meeting in a couple of weeks. 

• Jim Dickson reminded us that the District Assembly will be on Saturday, April 10 
from 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Anyone who is, or will become, an officer should 
attend.  You can go to the district website to sign up. 

• It was also mentioned that Seneca Falls Rotary will start meeting in person next 
week. 

• The Lakefront clean-up is scheduled for April 24 at 10:00 a.m.   
• Susie Flick reported that she is all set-up as our new Facebook Coordinator. 

 
Happy Dollars 
 

• Jim Dickson was happy to have spent the last few weeks in the Southeast, 
visiting Washington, DC, Atlanta, and Florida. He had a great trip with good 
weather. 

• Jason Haag’s son placed second in the pinewood derby race with the Cub 
Scouts.  He was also happy to report that his dad had a successful surgery 
Monday and is doing well.  
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• Ken Steadman had a few happy dollars but, unfortunately, his computer was 
muted so we couldn’t hear him! 

 
VENMO DEMONSTRATION 
 
Jason Haag gave a demonstration on how to use VENMO. He reviewed the procedure 
on how to transfer funds from your bank account. Go to www.venmo.com to download 
the app.  He then showed us a video on how to use VENMO:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=O61hMHYWqc8&t=92s 
 
Today’s Program 
 
The Program was a trivia contest sponsored by the Geneva Historical Society starting at 
12:30 pm entitled: 
 
"Two Truths and a Lie: Geneva Edition.  What do you really know about Geneva?" 
 
Archivist Becky Chapin tried to stump the group with the classic game Two Truths and a 
Lie all based on Geneva's history.  Audience members were encouraged to share their 
own statements. Rotarians logged on from the Rotary meeting to the trivia contest. 
(Unfortunately, due to technical difficulties, we were unable to connect with Becky. I left 
the meeting so I apologize if the problem was resolved afterwards! If anyone has 
something to add, please let me know and I will be happy to include in next week’s 
notes.) 
 
Submitted by Ruth Leo 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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